N

w x&J \'\\ N

s 'a

BISHOP UNIFIED

+ SCHOOL DISTRICT +

5\
\

November 13, 2018

Linda Rogers
104 E. Clarinda Ave.
Shenandoah, IA 51601

Dear Ms. Rogers,

On behalf of the Governing Board of the Bishop Unified School District, please accept
the District’s sincere gratitude and appreciation for your diligence and thoughtfulness.
The two “El Pinon” yearbooks from 1921 and 1923 that you sent to us are truly
priceless. We have enjoyed going through them. Rest assured, we will keep them
safely stored and available to view in our District Office.

If you'd like to share the history explaining your connection to these books we would
love to hear it.

Your donation will be formally accepted by the Board of Trustees at the Regular
Meeting to be held on December 20, 2018.

Again, thank you for your most generous donation.

Sincerely,

Barry Simpson

Superintendent, BUSD

Board of Trustees
Dr Taylor Ludwick Trina Orrill Joshua Nicholson Kathy Zack Steve Elia
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